
Community Meeting ~ New Pump Track

Saturday, April 30, 2022
1:00-2:00 PM

Join us for a community meeting for public input on the conceptual designs for the new pump track.  
The meeting will be held on the west side of the existing BMX track located at 1855 S. 136th St., 
SeaTac.

The two conceptual designs pictured below will be presented by a representative from American 
Ramp Company.

For questions, please contact Mike Fitzpatrick, Parks Projects & Operations Manager at 
206.973.4671  or mfitzpatrick@seatacwa.gov.
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